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Where: Behind The Groves Sales Centre -     
180 Davis Road (Corner of Davis Rd & Sayers 
Rd), Tarneit.

This is a FREE program, but due to popular 
demand it is essential to secure a spot in a 
class at eventbrite.com.au. For further 
information, visit the Stockland website. 

Ready Steady Go Kids is Australia’s leading 
multi-sport program for children aged 
between 2.5 and 6 years. 

The physio-designed program teaches 
children the fundamentals of 10 different 
sports and develops essential motor skills in a 
fun, non-competitive environment. 

When: Classes run the 1st and 3rd Saturday of 
every month from 1.00pm - 2.00pm.

Ready Steady Go Kids at The Grove 

The Grove Display Village Fun 

My place this Summer
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We're hosting fun activities and food during the Summer on select 
weekends at The Grove Display Village - Lansdowne Parade, Tarneit. 

Sunday 18th February, 2pm-4pm: join us for a progressive high tea courtesy of our display 
home builders who will be offering delicious treats such as lamingtons, cupcakes, quiches 
and donuts. Live music will also add to the atmosphere. 

Saturday 24th February, 1pm-4pm: join us for an afternoon of fun with Cricket Victoria who 
will provide a bowling tunnel and some players to help out on the day. Enjoy some refreshing 
iced tea and pastries too whilst you explore the 17 breathtaking display homes. 

For more information, please visit The Grove Facebook page: 
facebook.com/stocklandthegrove

Construction Update

Davis Rd & Hogans Rd Intersection
This significant intersection is about to get a 
signalised make over. Construction works to 
upgrade the intersection are anticipated to 
commence in Autumn this year. We appreciate 
your patience while construction is underway, as 
the intersection will be closed to traffic during this 
time. Construction works are anticipated to be 
complete by mid-2019.

Attend our Community 
Safety Event
You’re invited to attend a free community safety 
event to learn about home security and crime 
prevention. 

The event will be held on Tuesday 20th February, 
6.30-7.30pm at the Grove Sales and Information 
Centre. 

Neighbourhood Watch CEO, Bambi Gordon will 
explain the best way to keep your home and 
community safe, as well as tips on how to 
recognise suspicious activity in your area. 
There will also be representatives from Wyndham 
City Council, Wyndham North Police and the 
Country Fire Authority discussing crime 
prevention and fire safety. 

The event is a fantastic way to get to know your 
neighbours, creating an easy way to start 
conversations that will build a safe, strong and 
connected community at The Grove!

Pizza will be served, as well as tea/coffee and 
children are welcome - colouring in activities 
provided.  

Places are limited, so please register in advance at 
by visiting the News & Events page on our website: 
stockland.com.au/residential/vic/the-grove
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Live Life Get Active is a social initiative that looks to build a fitter, healthier and happier Australia. FREE fitness 
classes run weekdays during the school term, next to the playground, behind The Grove Sales Office. 

Monday & Wednesday 9.30am - 10.15am Active X Training 
Tuesday & Thursday 9.30am - 10.15am Active Boxing 
Friday 9.30am - 10.15am Active Yoga 

Register your attendance at livelifegetactive.com 

Live Life Get Active at The Grove

Landscape works are nearly complete at Aeroplane Park

The aviation themed playground, a design chosen by you, The Grove residents, will be the main attraction at Aeroplane Park.

This exciting new playground has been creatively designed to challenge, inspire and stimulate children’s imagination. Features that help to achieve 
this include a cargo plane centre piece with slides and swings off the wings, front cabin loaded with tactile and manipulative play panels, basket 
swing, aviation themed rockers and a see-saw.

SUMMER 2018The Grove Newsletter

Above image: Artist's impression of The Grove's Aviation Playground.

Aeroplane Park Launch
Join us in celebrating the official opening of The Grove's Aviation themed playground on Saturday 17th 
March, from 10am-1pm. Located on Stanhope Road, near the corner of Yellowfin Drive Tarneit. 

We have a fun filled day planned for such a special occasion. There will be a workshop where little ones can make their own wooden plane to take 
home, as well as other FREE activities including  a balloon artist, face painters, games, prizes, in-flight snacks, a BBQ and much more. Parents will 
be well looked after at our ‘First Class Lounge’ which offers 3 minute neck and shoulder massages and barista coffee. 

Above image: Construction of The Grove's Aviation Playground. 




